
 

 

  

 
  

The images capture our Truist members admiring the newly unveiled courtyard at 

the Brad. D Smith Center for Business and Innovation, as well as exploring the 

newly added Center dedicated to the Truist Center for Leadership within the 

building.  
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The College Administration extends sincere gratitude to all participants for their 

involvement during the recent visit by the Truist Bank team to our new building 

and the Truist Center of Leadership on March 25, 2024. This visit provided an 

exceptional opportunity to showcase our innovative space and state-of-the-art 



technology, fostering valuable networking, idea exchange, and reinforcing our 

partnership with Truist Bank. The insightful discussions underscored the 

alignment of our facilities with Truist's commitment to leadership excellence. 

Positive feedback on our technology and purpose-built space for the Center of 

Leadership was deeply gratifying, solidifying our dedication to collaboration, 

creativity, and leadership development. This visit strengthened our professional 

relationship and opened avenues for potential future collaborations, laying the 

groundwork for meaningful partnerships ahead.  

Members Present from Truist Bank:  

• Brooke Hanna  

• Amy Huff   

• Spencer Murphy  

• Patrick O’Malley  

• Josh Scott  

• Wally Smith  

Members Present from Marshall University’s Truist Center for Leadership:  

• Dr. Nancy Lankton  

• Dr. Monisha Gupta (Center Director)  

• Adriana Collelo (Center Associate)  
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